
 

 Newsletter 27th January 2017 

Menu Week: Week beginning 30th January will be Week 1 

 

Sponsored Singalong Wednesday 1st February 2017 

 
You will of all received a letter last week about a whole school singalong event we 
are holding to raise money for our all-weather playing field. Students are welcome 
to dress up should they so wish. Class Teachers will inform you what the theme 
will be nearer the time. 

 

 

Parents Evening & Life Beyond School Event – Wednesday 15th February 2017 

You will of all received a Parents Evening Invitation letter this 
last week, we hope lots of you will attend.  On the night there 
will be a raffle (please send in any donations for the attention 
of Bev Cooper in school) and a sale of second hand uniform. 
At the same time, we are running a ‘Life Beyond School’ Event 
in the hall for all pupils and parents of Years 9 – 14  - come 
along and meet providers and chat about future prospects. 

 
 

Tae-Kwon-do Champion 
 
Congratulations to Jessica in Year 10 who came third in the Midlands Tae-Kwon-do 
Junior girls middleweight division! The tournament was held in Kettering and she had 
to be up at 5am!!! There's dedication for you -  Well done Jess! 
 
 

Peter Collins Class 
 

Peter Collins class hosted an afternoon tea on 
Wednesday afternoon. 
As a conclusion to their 'Celebration' topic, in 
Functional Skills the students decided to hold 
an afternoon tea for some of their teachers. 
The students chose their menu, baked the 
cakes and brownies, made sandwiches and 
served their guests. 
The afternoon was a great success and our 
guests enjoyed themselves so much they even 
invited the students to join them at the end to 
share their delicious delights. 

++ 

         Life Beyond School Event 2017 
 

 

 

Information Event for Years 9 to 14 

Chat about your future 

Meet different providers 

Pick up information   

 

 

 

Colleges 

Employment 

Day Activities 

Training 

Support agencies 

Future choices 

Supported living 

Finance 

Wyre Forest School  

Wyre Forest School, Habberley Road, 

Kidderminster, DY11 6FA 

 

Wednesday 15th February 2017 

2.00 pm—6.00 pm 
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Great ICT Work 
 
James from Harry Cheshire Class completed some fantastic ICT work this week independently. He 
did some amazing digital artwork using 'Paint' on one of the Windows laptops. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Sainsburys Active Kids 
 
Its that time again!!!  We are once again collecting 
Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers in school and we 
really appreciate you sending them in.  We can get 
some great resources for the children and every 
voucher counts! 

 
 

Tuck Shop 

Sixth form are running a Tuck Shop on a Wednesday morning every week, we 
are selling healthy snacks and drinks, everything is 50p, drinks are 20p. We 
would like to thank parents for their continuing support with our projects. 
Thanks  
Sixth form 

 

 
 

JANUARY 

27 YEW ASSEMBLY 

FEBRUARY 

1 Sponsored Sing A Long  

1 – 3 Residential at Malvern  

3 HAZEL ASSEMBLY 

7 Safer Internet Day in school – more details next week 

8 – 10 Residential at Malvern 

9 Year 11 GCSE Catering Exam 

10 Early Years Parent Support Group at Russell House 

10 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

10 Re-Run of ASC Workshop – 1.30pm 

15 PARENTS EVENING – letters have been sent home 

15 Life Beyond School Event – For Years 9 – 14  

17 CHESTNUT ASSEMBLY 

17 Performing Arts Performance (Secondary Pupils) 

HALF TERM 
Monday 20th – Friday 24th February 2017  

 

 


